Letter: TRYP appreciative of
community

To the community,

The Tahoe Regional Young Professionals board of directors and
members would like to say thank you to the Lake Tahoe Visitors
Authority and American Century golf for continued support and
concern for our residents.

Thank you for your continuous support of our commitment to
retain and attract young professionals who are driven and
enthusiastic about doing business in our region. With your
help, we are keeping our young professionals informed and
engaged, while attracting others to move to our area. We hope
to continue to work with the Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority and
American Century for years to come.

We would also like to express our most sincere appreciation
for all of those who attended, donated to, hosted or sponsored
our Winter White Holiday Party on Nov. 22. Thanks to all of
you, our event was a huge success and enabled us to make a
significant donation to Sierra Family Services’ Project 44,
which strives to find foster homes for local kids.

We were taken aback with all of the generosity shown by our
host at the Riva Grill, as well as our numerous silent
auction, raffle and monetary donors. Although we regretfully
cannot list the names of each and every individual donor and
business, we our forever grateful and look forward to your
continued support at next year’s Winter White Holiday Party.

Tahoe Regional Young Professionals
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